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Hi Debbie

I hope you'll share this email with the Kawanis.

I want to thank you and the Kawanisfor giving my students the opportunity to work on this booklet.

So many times we try to communicate in class that what we are teaching applies to the real world.

This booklet provided the students a first hand opportunity to know what it's like to meet deadlines, make changes,
corrections, work with a client and to understand the process of creating something that is actually going to be used in
real life.

I know there were some bumps along the way ...but that is all part of the process.

I'm so glad that my students had the opportunity to experience this opportunity.

Please consider us in the future as this is a great learning experience for my students. More importantly I hope you are
happy with the outcome.
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